
 

Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, May 20 
      7:30 AM Holy Trinity……………Madeleine Donahue  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………..……..Marilyn Adele Rudy Cordova  
Tuesday, May 21 
     7:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………….Lamanna Family  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Marian Dickas  
Wednesday, May 22 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Intention of Upp Family  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Kendall McCabe  
Thursday, May 23 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………...Kim Izor & Family  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Mike Haller  
Friday, May 24 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Intention of David Ostendorf  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Paula Deschler  
   Saturday, May 25 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel…………......Effie M. Minham  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………...Kathy & Jim Pettit Anniversary  
      4:30 PM  St. Joseph…………..…..Living & deceased members of  
                                                               Diorio Family  
      5:15 PM  Emmanuel……………...For our parishioners  
Sunday, May 26 
      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………...Kenneth Florkey  
    10:00 AM  St. Joseph………….......For our parishioners  
    10:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Nancy Mazzotta  
    11:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………...For our parishioners  
 
 

Next Week’s Readings:  
  

Acts 15:1-2, 22-29; Ps 67:2-3, 5, 6, 8; Rv 21:10-14, 22-23;  
Jn 14:23-29 
 
 
  

Confessions Schedule 
Emmanuel:      Saturday  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 
Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 
St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM  
 
 

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 
Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 
Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 
Michelle Carner, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St.  - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 
Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 

E-mail: ht_busmgr@sbcglobal.net 
Deacon Michael Leo 

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 
Marina Dodaro, Secretary 

Lynda Middleton, DRE/Pastoral Associate 
Krista Schupbach, Music Director 

Shaughn Phillips, Region 7 Evangelization & 
Young Adult Ministry 

 

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 
Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 
E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

Bill Baron, Maintenance  
Bradley Wilson, Music Director 

 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  
Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 

Anointing of the Sick the fir st weekend of the month. 
 

To Register for any parish please contact the par ish office 
 

For Baptisms, Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 May 19,  2019 

5th Sunday of Easter 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Matthew Keller, C.PP.S. 
In residence:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

 Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 
www.cpps-preciousblood.org  

http://www.emmanuelcatholic.com
http://www.holytrinitydayton.org
http://www.stjosephdayton.org
http://www.cpps-preciousblood.org


 PASTOR’S PEN 
 
Many of the infomercials that you see on the television use fast  
talking announcers who are filled with excitement about their brand-
new product; they go on and on about the merits of this new product. 
“There’s nothing like it on earth!” Listening to the description about 
the product you begin to wonder how you ever made it through life 
without this amazing new thing.  
 
If there is anything that captures our attention and increases our  
excitement it is the prospect of receiving something new. Whether it 
is new clothes, a new book, a new friend, a new home, a new baby, a 
new iPhone or a new gadget, we all enjoy receiving something new.  
Yet, time teaches us that anything new will become old, will wear 
out and soon be replaced by something else.   
 
Realizing this reality, we might be a bit skeptical hearing the word 
NEW used so often in our scriptures readings this weekend. In the 
reading from Revelation we heard, “I, John, saw a new heaven and  
a new earth, a new Jerusalem coming out of heaven.” Then the Lord 
said, “Behold, I make all things new.” And in the gospel Jesus 
speaks of a new commandment, “Love one another as I have loved 
you.” So why should we pay attention to this promise of something 
new when we know that everything on earth will get old? The gift  
of the Easter season we celebrate reminds us that it is Christ himself 
who has done something new. Because of his life, death and  
resurrection we all hold a different script in our hands. Sin and  
death no longer have power over us!       
 
Through the Risen Lord we have received a new spirit, a new heart,  
a new attitude, a new purpose, a new focus and a new reason for  
living. All of this is expressed in the new commandment of Jesus, 
“love one another.”  Now you might be thinking that love is nothing 
new.  Love has been around long before Jesus. So, what’s so new 
about this commandment? The answer is found in Jesus and the  
example he set for us. We are to follow his example of love, which  
is nothing less than embracing the cross, a total giving of self for the 
life of the world. This love is always new because we share in the 
same relationship of love that Jesus shares with the Father and the 
Holy Spirit, a love that is eternal.   
 
In today’s gospel, we join with Jesus as he begins his farewell  
address with his disciples at the Last Supper. He is going away and 
will no longer be with them in the same way. The disciples think to 
themselves, “Great—just as we get to know the guy, now he’s going 
to leave us!” Little did they know about what was coming next. In 
John’s gospel the cross is not seen as a sign of defeat, but rather, it is 
a sign of glory. Five times in today’s gospel Jesus speaks of the glory 
that is to be revealed, not in the way the disciples expected, but in  
a new way…through his victory over sin and death, his act of  
sacrificial love.   
 
Because Jesus is the source of our salvation, he will always be  
intimately connected with us. There’s no getting rid of him. Even 
when we wander from him or get lost in fear or question how things 
will ever work out in the future, Jesus says to us, “Behold, I make all 
things new.” Evil, no matter how powerful it may seem, will never 
conquer the world. Jesus Christ is victorious. God is ultimately in 
control. If you want to live a full life then live a life of love that is 
modeled upon the love of Jesus. Love boldly like Jesus and you  
will see things and experience things you never thought possible. 

 
REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS 

  

Formed Pick of the Week: Mary, Handmaid of the Lord.  St. 
Teresa of Kolkata is known throughout the world as a woman who 
was totally committed to the Gospel. In this inspiring talk, she shares 
her insights on the Blessed Virgin Mary as a model of womanhood 
and perfect discipleship. She shows us that we, too, can do the will 
of God by saying "yes" to the Lord in the big and little things in our 
lives; nothing is too insignificant. To access the FORMED website, 
 

 REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS continued... 
 

go to Formed.org and login using our parish code: FZ4VY9 (All 
upper-case letters). 
 
On Sunday, June 2 the Region 7 Youth Group will be meet-
ing for Miniature Golf & Ice Cream from 2-4pm at Young’s 
Dairy Farm, Yellow Springs. All teens (7th-12th grades) of the 
Region 7 parishes are welcome! One round of miniature golf 
costs $7.25/teen. We’re so happy to see how much enthusiasm 
there has been for the Region 7 Youth Group so far! We have 
some really great outings planned for the summer: Canoeing 
(July), Lake Party at a local state park (Aug), Hike & Campfire 
(Sept). For more information, please contact Sarah Park at sa-
rahvpark6@gmail.com.  
  
Youth Elect Service retreat! Y.E.S. 
Teens who have completed 6th grade through graduating high 
school are invited to participate in this apostolic retreat helping 
seniors with ordinary chores around the house i.e., yard work, 
washing windows, spring cleaning etc. The retreat begins on 
Friday, July 26th to get acquainted, distribute work assignments 
and equipment and to pray. Saturday morning teams will be sent 
out after 7:30am Mass at Holy Trinity.  
 

If you are an elderly parishioner and need some help with 
chores around the house, our Region 7 teens would love to come 
and help you. Adults are need to serve as crew leaders. Crew 
leaders can be college freshman through retiree age.  
 

To request help for your house project or to volunteer as a Youth 
Worker or Adult Crew Leader please contact Lynda Middleton 
at 937-228-1223 or lyndamiddleton9@gmail.com or Fr. Matt at 
mattkeller1988@gmail.com.  
 
Evangelization 101 Workshop 
Learn how to invite your friends and neighbors into a relation-
ship with Jesus through one of our evangelization workshops. 
Registration is required. Free breakfast/dinner will be provided. 
Register with Shaughn by calling 937-228-1223 or email sphil-
lips@daytondowntowncatholic.com. May 21st 6-8pm at St. Jo-
seph, May 25th 9-11am and May 28th 6-8pm at Holy Trinity, 
and June 1st 9-11am and June 4th 6-8pm at Emmanuel.  
 
Young Adults: Need Direction For Your Week?  
Come to Dayton Downtown Catholics Young Adult’s Gospel 
Prayer Sessions (GPS)! Pray with the Sunday gospel with other 
young adults every Monday at 8pm at Holy Trinity’s Rectory. 
Sessions begin this Monday, May 20th. For more information 
contact Shaughn at sphillips@daytondowntowncatholic.com.  
 
Health Ministry Pilgrimage… Tamil Nadu, Mangalakudi 
St. Gaspar Parish was recently built in the Diocese of Sivagangai 
and staffed by C.PP.S Missionaries. The Church is built close to 
the site of the martyrdom of St. John the Britto, SJ. This is a 
pilgrimage site dedicated to the patron Saint of the Diocese.  
St. John de Britto entered the region as a Jesuit missionary from 
Europe and became the bedrock of faith for thousands of people. 
He was beheaded at Oriyur on Feb 4, 1693 by a regional king for 
preaching about Jesus Christ and establishing churches.  
 

Reflection: " Our  devoted, wholehear ted service given to 
Christ in the poor is a living proof to the church that we are a 
living part of the body of Christ and that Christ is pleased with 
us and shares His love for His Father with us."  p 273 
 

Miles totals -  Exercise miles -171 and Spiritual miles - 540 , 
the total miles for this week is 711. May 26 is the last date to 
turn in your miles and the final report will be in the Pentecost 
Sunday bulletin of June, 2, 2019. Those of you participating 
have done another terrific job! We only have 3,024 miles to 
complete the doubled goal of 18,480 miles. Think of all the 
prayers you have sent forth this Lenten and Easter season as well 
as the strengthening of you physical and spiritual health.  

Formed.org
mailto:sarahvpark6@gmail.com
mailto:sarahvpark6@gmail.com
mailto:lyndamiddleton9@gmail.com
mailto:lyndamiddleton9@gmail.com
mailto:sphillips@daytondowntowncatholic.com
mailto:sphillips@daytondowntowncatholic.com
mailto:sphillips@daytondowntowncatholic.com
mailto:sphillips@daytondowntowncatholic.com


 
  

Prayer List                                                            
Daniel Branch                 Andy Kleinhenz          Tony Rocco  
Bernard Chachula           Thomas Ledinsky        Eric Rosenthal                                                                                               
Michael Dalessio            Mike McDonald          Randy Rosenthal    
Rick Emerick                  Wayne Meny               Molly Schneider   
Annette & John Fohl      Mike Riahle                 Annie Troutman   
Helen & Gene                 Jan Timerding      Evelyn Varmuza 
George Hendrix                      

 

Congratulations to Fr. Christian Cone-
Lombarte, a son of the par ish, who was 
ordained to the Priesthood on Saturday, May 
18th at the Cathedral of St. Peter in Chains in 
Cincinnati. Fr. Christian will celebrate a Mass 
of Thanksgiving at Emmanuel Church on 
Sunday, May 26th at 10:30 AM. A light 
reception will follow Mass in the School 
meeting room at which time Fr. Christian will 

offer first blessings. Please keep Fr. Christian in prayer as he 
begins his new ministry.   
 

Parish Council Elections will take place following each of the 
Masses and at Coffee and Donuts this weekend. The election will 
fill two at-large member positions on our Parish Pastoral Council. 
Parishioners ages 18 and over may vote. 
 

Our sympathy is extended to the family of Bill Smith who was 
buried from our parish this past week. May he rest in the peace of 
Christ. 
 

Attention Graduates!  There will be a special blessing for  high 
school and college graduates at the 10:30 a.m. Mass on June 2. A 
parish reception will follow in the basement to congratulate them. 
If you would like your graduate to be listed in the bulletin, contact 
Mary Izor at mizor@hotmail.com or call 866-6032. Please include 
school and degree completed. Cap and gowns may be worn, if 
desired. If you can volunteer to help with the reception, please let 
Mary Izor know. 
 

2019 Music Scholarship Recipients 
Congratulations to the recipients of our 2019 Chachula Fund music 
scholarships, Marlena Elliott and Clare Gallivan! Best wishes in 
your pursuit of musical excellence, and thank you for your service 
to our music program. Also, to all who applied, we sincerely thank 
you. Choosing only two recipients is a difficult task! You are 
warmly invited to apply again in the future. 
 

Vacation Bible School will be held at Emmanuel Church the 
week of June 24th through June 28th and is open to all children. 
You’re officially invited to spend a royal week with the King and 
Queen of Heaven and earth. Enter through the gates of the 
Kingdom and learn all about Mary, and how she leads us closer to 
her Son, the King of Kings. If you have any questions, please 
contact Brother Matt Schaefer at the parish office, 228-2013 or at 
brothermatt@emmanuelcatholic.com. The registration form is 
available on our website, www.emmanuelcatholic.com.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The Commodores are coming to the Fraze Pavilion for  the Faith 
and Hope Concert benefitting Holy Trinity Parish on Wednesday, 
July 17. Tickets are available at the Fraze Fanfare Store at Town and 
Country or www.fraze.com or www.etix.com. 
 
We Appreciate the 84 families who are par ticipating in our  
Kroger Community Rewards Program. We received a check in the 
amount of $357.34 for the past quarter. You too, can be a part of this 
fundraiser for the parish. Go online to krogercommunityrewards.com 
and have your Kroger Plus card in hand. Follow the instructions and 
use our organization’s number – BH841. If you have any trouble 
registering, please call 1-866-221-4141 
 
Holy Trinity Pictorial Directory – If there are shut-ins that would 
like to be included in our upcoming Pictorial Directory, please call 
the parish office this week and let us know. As an extra bonus, you 
will receive a visit from Fr. Ken Pleiman as he is our official 
photographer who will be coming to your home. 
 
THANKS to all who are par ticipating in our  recycling program 
here at Holy Trinity. The green and yellow dumpster at the north end 
of Bainbridge Street is there for you to drop off catalogs, magazines, 
newspapers, junk mail, office paper, fax paper, notebooks, folders and 
cardboard. 
Please continue to bring your aluminum beverage cans to Mass with 
you or drop them by the parish garage when you come through town. 
Thank you! 
 
Trinity Sunday Celebration is just around the corner  – June 16 
which also happens to be Father’s Day. What a wonderful way to 
celebrate Father’s and Mom won’t have to cook. Bring the whole 
family to celebrate Dad and a covered dish to share. Beverages and 
main will be provided. Raffle tickets for our 50/50 drawing are now 
in the hands of all registered parishioners. There will be a drawing 
Monday of the early returns. Winner will receive a free sheet of raffle 
chances. The more chances purchased, the bigger the prize. 
 
Spent Batteries – Bring them to Trinity 
There is a container in the vestibule of church for you to place your 
spent household batteries. Batteries are not to be placed in your 
regular trash for pick up, so as a service to our community, Ron Bird 
will dispose of them properly. 
 
Remember them in your Prayers 
Please keep our elderly, sick and homebound in your prayers. 
Knowing that Trinitarians are praying for them means a lot. If you or 
a family member is going into the hospital, please call the parish 
offices and let us know. We are no longer informed by the hospitals 
of admissions. 
 
 
 
  
 
 

EMMANUEL CHURCH HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for May 12, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:               Budget  Collection 
                                             $7,980.00            $9,344.00 
St. Vincent DePaul                                          $   934.40 
YTD excess or  (deficit):                                 $5,594.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

Generous Contributions for May 12, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:                     Budget         Collection 
                                                  $6,400.00              $4,772.54 
YTD excess or (deficit):                                        ($1,651.03) 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

Coffee & Donuts after Mass  
 

Today (Sunday) in the School Hall. 
Parish Council Elections will be taking place. 

All registered parishioners may vote. 

mailto:mizor@hotmail.com
mailto:brothermatt@emmanuelcatholic.com
http://www.emmanuelcatholic.com
http://www.fraze.com
http://www.etix.com
krogercommunityrewards.com


 
 
 
Most everyone has been touched by the cur rent addiction cr isis in 
some way. The devastation being caused by addiction in the 
communities where we live and serve is a complex problem. You are 
invited to attend an informal presentation and discussion at  
St. Charles-Borromeo Church on Thursday, May 23 at 7 p.m. to 
consider these questions: "What is my role? What can I do to make a 
difference?" Presenter Jodi Long, Director of Treatment and 
Supportive Services of Montgomery County, will provide options that 
empower faith communities to support those suffering the effects of 
addiction. Contact Kim Adkins at nurse@stcharles-kettering.org or 
937-434-6081 with questions. All are welcome! 
 
Calling All Artists!  Maria Stein Shr ine of the Holy Relics is 
currently accepting art submission for their 9th Annual Art Show & 
Sale. Registration deadline is May 31. The detailed prospectus and 
entry form can be found on the Shrine’s website under Support the 
Ministry – 2019 Art Show. Special awards include Religious-Themed 
and People's Choice. 
 
A free Catholic homeschool conference for  parents is scheduled 
for Saturday, June 1st at St. Peter Church in Huber Heights. Dr. Ray 
Guarendi of EWTN will be the featured speaker. Parents who are new 
to homeschooling, thinking about homeschooling, or veterans to the 
homeschooling lifestyle, will glean much from nationally recognized 
speakers and educational vendors who can help parents discern the 
best program for their students. This free one-day event begins at 
9:30am and ends at 3:30pm. Free parking and goody bag. For more 
information, visit online at www.ihmconference.org/dayton.  
 
Elizabeth’s New Life Center is seeking RN’s who are looking for a 
challenge and an opportunity to be trained in Limited Obstetrical 
Ultrasound. Please visit our website at elizabethnewlife.org and click 
on “CAREERS”. Or send your resume and cover letter to 
employment@elizabethnewlife.org. 
 
Please join us as the Christ Child Society of Dayton presents 
"Wish Upon a Star", A Spring Gala, June 1, 2019 at the Presidential 
Banquet Center, Kettering from 5:30-9:00. Gourmet bites, Cash bar, 
Raffle, Wine Pull, Gift Card Grab. Dancing to class rock band, 
BlueStone Ivory. Proceeds benefit SVDP Community Diaper Bank 
and future CCS projects. Email ccsgala2019@gmail.com. 

 
 

 

 
Congratulations to Katherine Fischer and Ryan Lachey who were 
married at St. Joe’s on Saturday. May your love for one another grow 
stronger with each new year. 
 
Are you getting your estate in order? 
If so, please remember St. Joseph 
Church. It is through the generosity of 
individuals like yourself who name  
St. Joseph in their will that the parish 
continues to thrive and will do so for 
many years to come. 
 
 
   
 
 

  Demeter IT, LLC     Adam Demeter, Parishioner 
                 

Computer/Laptop fixes and installs, Virus removal                              
Smart Home Device set-up       

 937-902-0476   
       myitguy@demeter-it.com            demeter-it.com 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 
CELL 937-608-1481 

 
   The Enterprise Roofing & 

Sheet Metal Co. 
   1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 

 

   Phone 937-298-8664   Fax 937-298-4516 
    sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 

 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL—RESIDENTIAL 

 

 
 
  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers.  
Call the rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   

 

Lucille Berning                Michael Culp             Tony Riggs  
Katie Blauser                   Mildred Gillotti          Katharine Smolik      
Shannon Boyd                 Stephanie Ludwig      Karen Thomas               
Dolores Broerman           Vanessa Padgett         Sharon Wenzel            
Mooneen Caulfield          Victors Polovskis                       

   Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military           

Rebekka Anders                 Morgan Konsdorf     David Musgrove 
Michael Borgert                 Cody Landers            Anthony Pelfrey 
John Carner                        Greg Marcus             Jessica Pruitt 
Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles    Alex McGarvey         Susan Varmuza   
Gary Eilers                         Zachary McIntyre     Justin Williams   
Charles Eubanks                Matthew Melvin         

Area Activities  

Generous Contributions for May 12, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:                     Collection 
                                                     $6,295.00 
Charity                                         $   166.00   
Catholic Relief Services:             $1,639.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler  DePascale 
  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 
  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 1406, Dayton, OH 
  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 
  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 
 

Bainbridge Hall (Affordable Excellence) 
267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402-2208 

Banquets, Receptions, Business Meetings 
(937) 224-8566  www.bainbridgehall.org 

 

R. JASON HOWARD,  

ATTORNEY aT LAW 

 

WILLS, TRUSTS, ESTATES, PRoBATE, 

REAL ESTATE, & SMALL BUSINESS 

Claypool Building, Suite 304 
4130 Linden Avenue 
Dayton, Ohio 45432-3033 
Phone: 937-262-7600 
Email: rjhoward@howardlawoffices.com 

Parishioner 

“Today we all can make 
someone's heart much 

brighter, and cause 
someone's load to some-
how be much lighter.” 
‒ William Arthur Ward 

mailto:nurse@stcharles-kettering.org
mariasteinshrine.org
http://www.ihmconference.org/dayton
elizabethnewlife.org
mailto:employment@elizabethnewlife.org
mailto:ccsgala2019@gmail.com
mailto:myitguy@demeter-it.com
demeter-it.com
mailto:snewmeister@enterpriserfg.com
mailto:www.DePascaleLaw.com
http://www.bainbridgehall.org

